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November 17, 2015 

 

Dear Governor Malloy and the Connecticut Federal Delegation: 

 

We believe in and fully support our nation’s long tradition of humanitarian aid and welcoming refugees from 

around the world in search of a better life in the United States. The recent decision to allow refugees from Syria 

into Connecticut, while well intentioned, could potentially threaten the security of our residents. 

 

Ensuring the safety of our citizens is a fundamental responsibility of our state and federal government. Given the 

recent terrorist attacks in Paris, we must be on heightened alert and give extra scrutiny to refugees coming into the 

United States. Until we have more answers, we must proceed with extreme caution. We have already received 

countless phone calls and emails from residents asking us to investigate further before hasty decisions are made. 

 

Do we have assurances that extensive background checks will be conducted? Who will be responsible for paying 

for the related costs? If the state is responsible, how will the state pay for the refugees to live here given our 

budget deficits? Will this be a permanent cost to the state? Where will they live?  

 

Until we can confirm the security and vetting process for refugees and guarantee that the people coming to 

Connecticut do not wish to cause harm to our residents, we should not grant entry.  

 

We look forward to hearing answers from all of you with regard to the process and security concerning the 

refugees.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Themis Klarides    Len Fasano 

House Republican Leader   Senate Republican Leader 

 


